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Dear Stacey

Clause 20 of the Infrastructure Bill was discussed at Monday's meeting of the IHBC Policy Committee
and I have been asked to respond to you on behalf of the Institute.

The IHBC shares English Heritage's concerns about Clause 20. While we understand the Government's
concerns about the need to make sure that under-resourced LPAs do not impede much-needed
development through the obstructive processing of post-consent matters, we agree with English Heritage
that Clause 20 is an over-reaction to the problem. It creates a very unsatisfactory route to dealing with
local planning matters that has the potential to become exploited by developers to evade local and national
interests of acknowledged importance. In doing so it runs against the Government's programme of putting
more planning power in the hands of local communities.

We agree with the English Heritage view that the measure could be narrowed to deal with obvious cases
of abuse of power or process. 

We would be pleased, therefore, if you would add our name to the list of concerned bodies for onward
transmission to Baroness Andrews and her submission to the Grand Committee.  
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